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Index 455-124 
24” Square CFRP & SS Prestressed Concrete Pile 

 
ORIGINATION 

Date: 8/21/24 

Name: Joshua Turley 

Phone: 850-414-4475 

Email: Joshua.turley@dot.state.fl.us 

 

COMMENTARY 

This is a more accurate representation of the nominal diameter driven by the fact that the strands are 

fabricated in millimeters not inches. 

 

 

COMMENTS AND RESPONSES   

BLACK = Industry Review Comments    BLUE = Standard Plans Response   GREEN = Change Made to Index      
 

Name: Hisham Sunna 
Date: 8/23/24 
 
COMMENT: Has there been any issue with calling out 1/2" strand and 0.6" strand? we have been calling 
them out this way for decades and it is known what is being called out.  Suggest leaving as is - might be 
confusing when searching for a different callout. 
 
 
RESPONSE: This change originated from a question/concern from a strand fabricator. Those who are 
familiar with 0.6 diameter will still know that it is nominally 0.62. This clears up any concern that the 
fabricators may have that they are not supplying the correct strand. 
 
 
CHANGE MADE TO INDEX: No. 
 
Response Date: 8/27/24 

 


